
 

 

 

 

 

 

24th June  2020  

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

I hope you are all well and enjoying this glorious weather.  

 

As you know, we are developing plans for how we can move forward and we are waiting 
for details from the government in regards to this. Our schools are planning as much as 
they can with the little information they have have received and they will let you know as 
soon as possible how we will be moving forward.   Our schools have also continued to 
extend their offer to more children and will be contacting parents directly over the next 
few days with more information.   

 

One thing that has become apparent to us all over this time is the incredible partnership 
that we have developed.  As a Trust we want to be able to plan, adapt and improve the 
way we  work in the future using this difficult period to learn from both the positive and 
negative areas that we have experienced.  Therefore, we have designed a survey to 
gather information from parents about what has been working well and what could be 
better and I would really appreciate it if you could complete this -  
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2020CIoE.  The survey is open from today and will 
close on Wednesday 15th July at midday in order to give everyone as much time as 
possible to take part. As we make plans for the future, your voice in this is crucial in 
order to ensure that we become even better, stronger and more effective in working 
together, achieving for all. 

 

I hope you all have a good week and I will write again next week with further updates. 

 

With Best Wishes, 
Paul Harris, 
CEO of The Tapscott Learning Trust   
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2020CIoE

